
CASE for Kids information 

 

It’s been a blessing being at the school for the CASE program. Our enrollment numbers 

have increased slightly over the past two years. Emily has done a wonderful job working 

with the elementary school staff and keeping our program running so smoothly.  

Emily has been on maternity leave since February and Hailey Waymire (HS FACS teacher) 

jumped right in to finish the year. We moved the CASE room to the extra room at the end 

of the D pod hallway. This has worked out great as it’s closer to the gym and the doors for 

the parents.  

One request for next year is for a telephone to be placed in the room. The CASE board 

will look at our financials to see if this is something we could help pay for if needed. Cell 

phones do not get great reception in the building and in case of an emergency a reliable 

telephone would be beneficial.  

We can’t thank the school enough for welcoming our program and assisting us anyway 

needed. Sharon VanHorn has been a huge support and filled in many days.  

Thank you for joining with us to provide a safe and secure place for our CASE kids. 

 

Kari Owings 

Board president 

 

 

 


